
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I have loved working at Whittingham C of E Primary School for the past seven years, it is such a 

special place. I will miss you all!  Class 2, I was adding extra pictures to our page on the website last 

week and looking through them made me feel so proud of each and every one of you.   Hopefully 

when everything is back to normal I will be able to visit school and say goodbye to you all in person.  

Have a lovely summer holiday and see you soon.   

Lots of love 

from Mrs Fortescue  

 

 

Dear Staff, children, parents and 

Governors, 

I would like to say a huge thank you 

for all of your kind words and well 

wishes and also for the lovely 

presents you bought me. Some of 

the presents are in this picture – a 

beautiful infinity necklace, a tea set 

and a garden bench. I also received 

a lot of bottles and boxes of 

chocolates, as well as lots of other 

lovely keepsakes and video 

messages, and although it is only 

Monday I have already managed to 

consume some of them!!!!!!! 

  

 


